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Val Mowez - Principal  
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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year!! We have many new and returning  
families joining us. Our current enrolment is around 120 students so we should 
not be losing any additional staffing. COVID 19 continues to live in our  
community and we are following all of the health measures the best that we  
can. Unfortunately, we cannot have all families in the building but we invite you  
to come and meet the staff outside on Monday, September 20 from 3:30-4:30 p.m. 
 
I am very thankful for the hard work of our staff, students and families for 
making Pinkham School a safe place to learn and work. Let us continue to show 
C.A.R.E. to each other and build strength in our community. 
 
Val Mowez 
Principal   
 

 
Ms. Janis                                                                       Ms. Sherrie  
Head Clerk                                                         Community Support Worker  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

Welcome to Room 115 

Ms. Budiwski       Ms. Maricel                   Ms. King 
   Teacher                         Educational Assistant                            SLP 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Room 118 

Ms. Acero                                                                                 Ms. Luz 
  Teacher                                                                      Educational Assistant  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Room 217 

   Ms. Kabani                                                                      Ms. Ange 
     Teacher                                                                   Educational Assistant 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Welcome to Room 215 

 
   Ms. Pimentel                                                                    Mr. McKay 
     Teacher                                                                   Educational Assistant 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Room 205 

             Ms. Luhowy                                                                      
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Welcome to Room 203 

             Ms. Rocha                                                                      
  
 
 



 
 
 

Welcome to the Arts & Gym 

 
   Mr. Charbonneau                                                       Ms. Feenstra 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hello from the Support Teachers 

 Ms. Stone                               Ms. Andrade                        Ms. Poettcker  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hello from the Custodians 

     Mr. Kevin                                                                            Mr. Jojo 
Head Custodian                                                               Evening Custodian  
                                                                        



 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There will be no classes on Thursday, September 30th as The Government 
of Canada recently passed legislation to make September 30 a federal 
statutory holiday called the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. This 
day is an important step in the reconciliation process. It provides an 
opportunity to recognize and commemorate the tragic history and ongoing 
legacy of residential schools, and to honour their survivors, their families 
and communities.  

In respect to Orange Shirt Day, we will be acknowledging Orange Shirt Day 
as a school on Wednesday, September 29th. If you own an orange shirt, 
please wear it on this day as a symbol of support for truth and 
reconciliation.  
 
 

 
 

Picture Day will be on October 1st 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             
             



             
        

  
 
If your child is going to be away from school due to illness, please 
call the Safe Arrival System or download the app to report your 
child’s absence before 9:00 a.m. 
 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES 
 

SEPTEMBER 
 20  *NO CLASSES – Teacher Professional Development Day 
 27  *Variety Dental Program Screening p.m. 
 29  *Wear your orange shirt to school day 

*Parent Council 5:00 p.m. on the Hardtop (weather 
permitting) 

30 *NO CLASSES – Orange Shirt Day – National Day for 
Truth and Reconciliation 

 
OCTOBER 

1 *Picture Day 
11  *NO CLASSES – Thanksgiving Day 
20  *Winnipeg School Division 150th Birthday 
22  *NO CLASSES – Teacher Professional Development Day 
27 Parent Council 5:00 p.m. on the Hardtop (weather 

permitting) 



 
 

PINKHAM 
SCHOOL 

MEET THE 
STAFF

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 2021 

3:30-4:30 P.M. 
MEET YOUR CHILD’S TEACHER AT 
THEIR REGULAR ENTRANCE. ALL 
FAMILIES WHO ATTEND WILL BE 

ENTERED INTO A DRAW. 
(WEATHER PERMITTING. IN CASE OF RAIN, THE DATE WILL 

BE RESCHEDULED.)

ROOM 217  ROOM 215  

ROOM 118  ROOM 115  

ROOM 203 ROOM 205  


